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Tuesday 3rd May 2022 
 
Last week we found out some interesting facts about worms and snails. The children have thought 
about all the things they are able to do with their 2 legs and what snails and worms are not able to 
do. We did, however think that being able to slide into the earth like a worm could be quite good 
fun! 
 

This week we are going to find out about creatures with a few more legs: spiders! What is a group of 
spiders called? How many legs do they have? How many eyes do they have? How do they make 
webs? Would it be fun to have 8 legs and why? We will also learn a little about sewing by making 
some webs, use our creative skills to make spiders, continue with our rhyming activities, recreate 
Matisse’s ‘Snail’ picture, and start to sort insects in different ways. 
 
Tapestry is being used slightly less by us in school now that the children can record their work in 
different ways. We will add some bits on to Tapestry but please also keep an eye on our class 
website page or the school Facebook page for weekly photos. Please also check Tapestry for the 
weekly challenge and pop information and photos on from home; it provides the children with a 
great opportunity to share their news and talk about their experiences.  
 
Please remember to pop in to see me if you have any queries or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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